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Niko Lee,
 
This email is to confirm that because you missed your Council Public Hearing on September 28, 2022
it was continued to October 5, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in room 300 City Hall/Courthouse.
 
You may appear in person, or sign up to testify remotely here:
 https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony
Note that you must be signed up before noon on October 4.
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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